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9th July 2020 

Dear Year 6, Parents and Carers,  

We hope this letter finds you all safe and well. We are looking forward to you being able to come to school next week. 

The classrooms have been decorated and have new flooring. The tables are set out differently to normal and there will be 

different routines in place which you will need to follow in order for you to stay safe. Children can wear own clothes. The 

school has signs and staff will be outside to direct you. Children you will be put into 2 groups by the staff for Monday 

called The Midnight Gang and The Gangsta Grannies, as you arrive on Monday you will be told which group you will be 

in. 

Year 6 will only be attending Monday 13th to Thursday 16th July and we are requesting that only one adult to bring and 

collect the children. 

Please bring:- 

Packed lunch in a disposable bag 

Filled water bottle (these will be taken home daily – if left they will be thrown away) 

Year 6 

 Start 9am – Entrance via the right hand side (RHS) of the building through the gate into (LKS2 
classrooms – Mrs Craven’s & Mrs Hickman’s) 

 Staff – Miss Dodd, Miss Hughes, Miss Churchman, Mrs Hickman and Mrs Jamieson 

 Toilets – you will be using the toilets in these classrooms only, the side gate from the playground 
will be open playtimes and lunchtimes 

 Lunch will be in the classroom 

 Finish 3pm – Exit will be the right hand side (RHS) of the building through the gate  
 

Picnic Day 

Children to bring picnic rug or towel on picnic day. They will join the other children when they arrive at 10am, 

when the children leave at 2pm they will go back into the classrooms until 3pm. 

We are so looking forward to seeing you all next week. 

Please look after one another and stay safe, 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Butterworth 

Head teacher    
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